
 I attach copy of the Environment Agency’s Indicative Flood Risk Map, which shows no part of 47 

Commercial Street is within either a Flood Zone 2 or 3 area. In addition, no changes are proposed to 

the existing bin storage area, which the applicant proposes to utilise.  I do not therefore think a Flood 

Risk Assessment (FRA) is necessary 

 

 


